
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Temporary Traffic Control Safety Message
INDOT worker struck after driver disregards flagger, sheriff says.

WILLIAMSBURG, Ind. — A 33-year-old highway worker from Richmond suffered numerous injuries after being struck by a vehicle 
while setting up traffic cones on Tuesday.

According to the Wayne County Sheriff’s Department, the Indiana Department of Transportation worker was setting up the cones along 
northbound U.S. 35 near Williamsburg when a driver disregarded a flagman and struck the worker with her 2015 gray Ford Escape.

You should always:
* Use safe practices for accomplishing your tasks in and near traffic.
* Be aware of your visibility to oncoming traffic.

Take extra care to pay attention and expect the unexpected




